
CARES ACT Update 
 
CARES Act Payments: 

• Payments were sent today for students who qualified for the CARES Act and completed 
the certification form on their MyNSU account by Wednesday, May 13  

o For students who have direct deposit set up with the university, funds were sent 
to your financial institution to be deposited directly into your bank account 

o For students without direct deposit set up with NSU, CARES Act checks were 
mailed today through the U.S. Postal Service 

• Be sure to check your mailboxes or your bank accounts  
• Eligible students who certify after Wednesday, May 13 will receive their payment in the 

next check run, on Thursday May 21.   

CARES Act Eligible Students who have yet to complete certification form on MyNSU:  

• NSU records show that there are many students who are eligible for CARES Act funds 

who still need to certify. Don’t miss the opportunity to be reimbursed for college 

expenses due to COVID-19 

• If you think you may qualify, go to your MyNSU page immediately and complete the 

certification 

• Students who have already completed the 2019-20 FAFSA must certify by May 25, 2020 

Information/Questions: 

• Refer to the NSU Cares Act Webpage, www.nsula.edu/caresact, for information and 

frequently asked questions, or 

• Email questions to: CARESAct@nsula.edu  

 

Thanks, 

Dr. Maggio 

 

Dr. Chris Maggio, President 

Northwestern State University 

http://www.nsula.edu/caresact

